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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I am writing to inform you that as part of our science lessons, we will soon be introducing 
class caterpillars to the classroom. This is to provide an opportunity for our students to learn 
about the transformation of insects as part of our curriculum.  
 
We understand that some of our students may have allergies and we want to ensure that 
we take all necessary precautions to safeguard their health. If your child has an allergy to 
caterpillars or any other insects, please inform us by Friday 16th June. This will give us 
enough time to make necessary arrangements. As always, we take the health and safety of 
our students very seriously. We will ensure that appropriate measures are taken to 
minimize the risk of any adverse reactions or allergies.  
 
The caterpillars are in a sealed container and at no point will the children be handling them. 
We also encourage parents/carers to discuss the observation of caterpillars with their 
children at home, so that they can safely observe the physical transformation of the 
caterpillars into butterflies. It is recommended not to touch any caterpillars found outside in 
case they cause a reaction. 
 
If you have any further questions or concerns about this activity, please do not hesitate to 
contact us. We appreciate your cooperation and support in making this a successful and 
educational experience for all our students.  
 
Mrs Jones 
 
Year 5 teacher 
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